
 
 
    

 
         Term 1 – Fall/Winter 2018 

DECEMBER CONCERT – NEW LOCATION!  
The annual Christmas Recital will take place on Monday December 10th starting at 6:30pm. 
This year we have a NEW LOCATION! We are pleased to announce that our students will be 

performing at the Living Arts Centre, in the Rogers Theatre.  We are excited to experience 
our Recital in this new venue! Underground parking is available. 

Please arrive 15 minutes early to allow performers to get settled and to ensure good seats. 
Parents, relatives, and friends are all welcome! We ask that all participants and guests 
remain for the duration of the concert so that all students may be celebrated by a full 

audience. 
The LAC is located at: 4141 Living Arts Drive, in Mississauga. 

 

JUNE SCHOLARSHIPS! 

Last June, Carswell Studio awarded a scholarship to a student who demonstrated 
commitment, potential, and excellence. Congratulations to Alyssa Murdoch who received the 

Carswell Studio Scholarship, in piano, for 2017!  
Furthermore, a big thank you to Craig Vanspall who donated two more $100 scholarships! 

Congratulations to Adrian Manziuk and Patricia Carandang, who were the recipients of these 
new scholarships! Adrian received a student award under the category of Most Improved, 

and Patricia received the Teacher award. Thank you to all of our students for your continued 
dedication and hard work!  

 
 

 

E-Book!    

Mr. Carswell’s E-Book will soon be ready for sale! The final 
arrangements for e-commerce are in the works! Stay tuned for details 

and check out pianospace.ca once the book is available! 
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